
COMING  EVENTS  FOR  THE  CALENDAR 
Friday ............ June 14 ........... Whole school assembly run by Ms Morgan’s and Mrs Bradley/Mrs Bland’s classes 
         Followed by Cancer Council Morning Tea - all welcome 
     17 June to 21 June ........... Water Safety Program at Westminster pool for junior & middle primary classes 
Monday ......... June 17 ........... Bec Grigg’s class excursion to Kerry Packer Civic Gallery - UNISA City West  
  Governing Council Meeting at 7.30pm 
  Year 6/7 cluster disco tickets on sale till this morning from our school office 
Thursday ....... June 27 ........... Junior Field Naturalists 7pm in school hall 
Friday ............ June 28 ........... Whole school assembly run by Mrs Grigg’s & Ms Kenneally’s classes 
         Followed by morning tea - all welcome 
  Year 2/3/4 sleepover at school 
  Year 6/7 cluster disco at Hawthorndene Primary School.   
       Tickets on sale till Friday morning 21 June from our school office 
Wednesday ... July 3 ............... Reports go home 
Friday ............ July 5 ............... P&F Pizza Lunch Day  -  orders and money to be returned by Monday 1 July. 
  End of term 2.     Students go home at 2.30pm 

 
TERM 3 

Monday  ........ July 22 ............. Pupil Free Day  -  OSHC will be available.  Bookings essential. 
Tuesday ........ July 23 ............. First day of term 3 for students.   School starts at 9am. 
Friday  ........... August 2 .......... Pupil Free Day  -  OSHC will be available.  Bookings essential. 
Monday ......... August 12 ........ Governing Council Meeting at 7.30pm 
Friday ........... August 16 ....... School tour at 10am.     Bookings via school office essential. 
  Four Year Old Friday.      Bookings via school office essential. 
Thursday  ...... August 22 ........ School Photos for all students 
Friday ............ August 23 ........ Four Year Old Friday.      Bookings  via school office essential. 
Friday ........... August 30 ....... Open  Morning & whole school assembly for new & current families.  
         Tour for new families (bookings via school office essential). 
          Mark the day in your diary - details in this newsletter. 

Dear  Parents  &  Community 

 

Winter greetings! Well I trust you have all had a relaxing long weekend.  I spent my long weekend in Alice Springs 

which was a tad warmer during the day but I can assure you it was exceedingly colder under the stars in a swag! 
 

We are now well and truly halfway through the term. Staff are beginning to write mid year reports and are using 

a variety of assessments to gather information about student achievements so far. These reports will be ready 

for distribution from Wednesday week 10.  If you have any concerns or questions about your child’s report please 

do not hesitate in contacting the classroom teacher to arrange a time to meet. 
 

It was so delightful to visit the music classroom last Wednesday when Mr Mueller’s class were playing the 

ukuleles in small groups, Not only did it sound good but it was a great example of collaboration.  Each group were 

working together so well and clearly enjoying their performance.  
 

As the days become colder, I encourage all students to dress warmly and, wherever possible, stay out of the cold. 

There are plenty of unclaimed school jumpers in lost property so please encourage your child to check the box in 
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 BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 

 We can be contacted on Telephone:   8278 7182 Fax:   8370 2671 
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Bell Times 
  8.40am    Students can arrive 
  9:00am School starts 
10:55am Recess starts 
11:25am Recess ends 
  1:05pm Eat lunch in class 
  1:15pm Play time starts 
  1:50pm Lunch ends 
  3:30pm School ends 
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FOR  ALL  EVENTS  LISTED,  FURTHER  INFORMATION  CAN  BE  OBTAINED  FROM  THE  SCHOOL  OFFICE 
Groups advertising in community news are not necessarily endorsed by the school. 

Families need to use their own discretion whether to seek more information about them. 

BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  JUNIOR  FIELD  NATURALISTS’  CLUB 
This club is only one of two in Adelaide and is a nature club for children 5 yrs upwards and is affiliated with the Field Naturalists’ 
Society of SA. The meetings are usually held on the last Thursday of each month (except December & January). Check newsletter 
calendar for next date. Venue: Bellevue Heights Primary School Activity Room. Time: 7:00—8:15 p.m. Fee: $35.00 per family per 
year. A guest speaker attends each meeting and a wide variety of topics are covered. Occasional field trips are held during the year. 
Parents are more than welcome to attend with their children if they wish. Contact is Rona Sakko 0419827723 ronadel@dodo.com.au 

Awards for Excellence Recipients 
This fortnight the following students earned a certificate:   
Nell, Ivy, Aqeela, Alice, Liam, Leelu & Liu. 

PRINCIPAL   AWARDS 
Each fortnight Principal’s Awards are earned by students 
for displaying attributes of  the following: achievement, 
caring, collaboration, showing initiative, citizenship or 
persistence. 
The following students have earned Principal 
Awards: 
Robbie, Kaili & Oscar. 

case they have misplaced their jumpers.  The virus or 

viruses that were so contagious a few weeks ago are 

still hanging around and we are having children come 

to school who are unwell. Please do not send your 

child to school if they are unwell as not only is their 

illness shared around, they are not able to make it 

through the day and we are perforce required to 

send them home 
 

Do you have a child starting school in 2020 or know 

of families looking for a school? Our enrolments 

are well under way, and there are many local families 

keen to enrol their children.  Please support us by 

enrolling as early as possible and  of course share the 

news of our great school. We have regular tours and 

are happy to answer  any questions that  families may 

have. Until week 9... 
 

Regards 

Marie-Louise, Mary & Birgit  

Assembly  Monday 3 June 

School Building Fund 
Help us get airconditioning for 
the gym 
 

It’s not too late but time is running out 
to make a tax deductible donation for 
this financial year. 

 

Please help to keep 
our gym cool by 
considering making a 
donation to our 
school building fund.    

Any donations paid into the building fund have 
approval through the taxation department to be a tax 
deduction. 

 

Payments 
can 

be 
made by cash, cheque or credit/debit card using our 
BPoint secure online credit card payment system 
available through the school’s website – 
www.bellevueps.sa.edu.au 
See the office staff if you would like more 
information. 

Calling any fence builders! 
 

The Year 6/7 Park Rangers have been 
designing and creating a mini National Park 
near the chickens.  They have received grant 
money to build a fence around the area. 
 

As I have very little knowledge in this area 
I am wondering if there are any experienced fence 
builders who have time to meet with me to determine 
exactly what I need to purchase and prepare.  
 

We are planning a working bee early next term to build the 
fence.  Please contact me at school if you can help. 
 

Margot Bradley – 6/7 teacher 
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Bellevue Heights Primary  

OPEN  MORNING  2019 
Friday 30 August  

Come and see the whole school  
‘IN ACTION’  

9 - 9:30 am open classrooms 
 

All classrooms open for visiting including  
computer, French, music and art rooms  

plus a robotics display in the library. 
 

9:35 am whole school assembly in the gym. 
 

Principal Tour 10:05 am  
Morning tea for visitors after the tour. 

 

Phone: 8278 7182 to book a tour. 

 
Open morning is for current  

and new families 

 

2019  PEOPLE’S  CHOICE  COMMUNITY 
LOTTERY 
 

The People's 
Choice Community 
Lottery is an 
annual fundraising 
event that helps 
sporting clubs, schools, charities, volunteer 
groups and other not-for-profit organisations 
reach their fundraising goals.  
 

HAVE YOU GOT YOUR TICKET/S YET? 
 

Each ticket is only $2 and we receive 100% of the 
ticket sales!  Buy 1 ticket, 5 tickets or 50 tickets.  It’s 
up to you.  Buying a ticket is easy.  All you need to do 
is click the following link and purchase your tickets 
online:   

https://

communitylottery.peopleschoicecu.com.au/

public/community-groups/bellevue-heights-

primary-school/ 
We ask you that you please get on board and let’s get 
the fund-o-meter booming!  Here are 5 ways you can 
help us to promote the lottery and sell tickets: 

1.  SEND - EVERYONE you know this email or write 
your very own personal email and include this link 
https://www.peopleschoicecu.com.au/public/
community-groups/bellevue-heights-primary-
school  so they can buy their ticket/s. 
2.  SHARE – Keep an eye out on our school and P&F 
page for the link and click the SHARE button so you 
can let all your friends and family know about our 
fundraising. Share, share, share!!!!! 
3.  TALK - Tell all of your family and friends.  Feel 
free to print off the attached Prize List and show it to 
people.  The link to our personal lottery page is on 
every page so they can’t miss it! 
4.  ASK -  Simply ask your family, friends, work 
colleagues, sports groups, church groups, local 
community, etc to support your children and their 
school!  This is better than any box of chocolates so 
get every body on board by saying “Hey, our school is 
part of that amazing People’s Choice Community 
Lottery.  You know the one where you can win cars, 
travel vouchers, shopping sprees and has a prize pool 
of $360,000 plus an Early Bird Prize which is a car! 
It’s only $2 for a ticket and 100% of the funds go to 
our school.  It’s amazing and we’d love you to help 
us.  I’ll send you the link where you can buy your 
ticket/s.” 
5.  BUY – Of course you can buy a ticket or 50 and 
keep them all to yourself, or perhaps someone has a 
Birthday/Anniversary/Special Occasion coming up 
that you could share the love with!  Buy them a ticket 
or two and give them the gift of helping our school and 
the opportunity to win big. 

STUCK ON YOU PERSONALISED LABELS 
 

With water safety 
lessons starting next 
week now is a good 
time to look at labelling 
your child’s school 
clothes. 
 

These labels are also 
perfect for labelling lunch boxes. 
 

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/
BELLEVUEHEIGHTSPRIMARY  
Don’t forget to place your orders on the school 
fundraising page via the link above so proceeds come to 
our school. 
This is an ongoing fundraiser for the school so you can 
order at any time of the year and we will continue to 
benefit. 

P&F  RESOURCES 
Did you know P&F have the following resources available 
for parents to borrow? 
ROBI COMB for head lice. 
FAMILY LIFE BOOKS including: 
Puberty Boy, Puberty Girl, Body Talk, The Period Book, 
Boys’ Stuff, The Secret of Happy Children, Raising Boys, 
Raising Girls and others. 
Please see the library staff if you would like to borrow any 
of them. 
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https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/BELLEVUEHEIGHTSPRIMARY


 

 

 

  

‘BIGGEST  MORNING  TEA 

Friday 14 June in the  

gym  10 - 11am 
         Assembly first from 9.05 to 10am 

  

 
 

For a gold coin or note donation you will 
be able to have a coffee/tea and treat. 

  
 
 

Then there will be a cake stall for 
students at recess time by the canteen. 

  

 
 

If you are unable to join us on the day but would 
like to contribute you can make a donation via our 
donation box in the school office in the lead up to 
the event. 
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